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B.3.2.1
WMY 79-93
September 13, 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washincton, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Operating Reactors

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)

Dear Sir:

Subject: Annual Environmental Surveillance Report No. 12

Enclosed herewith please find ten (10) copies of the Maine
Yankee Annual Environmental Surveillance Report for the period
July 1, 1978 through June 30, 1979. This report is submitted
in accordance with Technical Specification Section 1.0 of Aapendix B.

We trust this infonnation will be acceptable to you; however,
should you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY

lobert H. Groce
Licensing Engineer
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